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The following report enclosed is Nebraska’s TANF Caseload Reduction Report [ACF 202] for 
FY23.  

The Federal Department of Health and Human Services requires the Nebraska Department of 
Health and Human Services to meet certain Temporary Assistance for Needy Family (TANF) 
work participation requirements.  To assist in meeting these requirements, federal regulations 
allow Nebraska to deduct the number of percentage points when the average monthly number of 
families receiving assistance in the preceding fiscal year is less than the average monthly number 
of families that received assistance in fiscal year 2005.  This is termed the TANF Caseload 
Reduction Credit. 

Federal statutes prohibit the Caseload Reduction Credit from including any TANF caseload 
declines related to the change in federal requirements or state eligibility criteria.  These estimated 
changes and corresponding methodologies are reported in the federal ACF-202 report.   
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